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A message from Mrs Atherton: Your Headteacher 

Thank you to each and every one of you who made sure our summer fayre was a great success! We really appreciate all the help, 

donations and support we received. We raised a grand total of……… 

£1285.77!!! 

Please see the PTFA section of this newsletter for information on how these funds plan to be spent. 

 Also thank you to Alex, PTFA member, who ran a cake stall at the Well-Dressing and raised an extra £219.50! 

Next week we look forward to a day in house team groups. Tuesday is ‘Day of the Arts’. This includes music, art and P.E. Children 

are to come into school wearing their P.E kit. They are welcome to wear a top of their house team colour. 

Stars of the Week 

Our focus for the last week of half term was #TeamWork. 

The winners below have clearly demonstrated this to their 

teachers: 

 Emerald: Nancy             Well done  

 Garnet: Ivy O                 parents/carers are 

 Sapphire: Arthur Gri    are invited to the celebration 

 Amethyst: Lucas           event on Wednesday 17th July 

 

 

 

Headteachers Awards 

EYFS – Ella D for her confidence within the classroom. 

 

Garnet – Charlie R for his fantastic writing. 

 

Sapphire – George J for 100% effort in his work. 

                     

Amethyst – Jack C for his confidence. Arthur Gri for his 

British Values knowledge. 

Well done to each and every one of you,  

fantastic work!   

 

Also well done to all our Year 4’s who visited Woodhouse 

Academy on Thursday this week. The feedback from the 

pupils has been very positive! 

 

 PTFA 

Mrs Atherton has shared what educational resources we 

need as a school with the PTFA. The members have done a 

first round of voting to prioritise these needs.  

 

A letter has been sent home this week with the school 

disco information on. Please ensure ALL 3 permissions are 

completed and return the reply slip by 28th June. 

 

The next event our PTFA are planning is a uniform swap 

and donate. More information will be shared shortly. 

Diary Dates June  

New: Tuesday 25th 

All children to 

come into school 

wearing P.E kit.  

 

Friday 28th Reports 

sent home 

/Emerald assembly 

9:00 

 

 

   

Diary Dates July  

Friday 5th Garnet assembly 

9:00/School disco 17:00-18:30  

Thursday 11th & Friday 12th Leaver’s 

café – 14:00-15:00 

Friday 12th Sapphire +Y3 Amethyst 

class assembly 9:00  

Wednesday 17th- 09:00 Celebration 

event for Star of the Week winners  

W/c 15th Bump up for all classes 

Friday 19th School closes 

 
What We Have Learnt 

 Emerald: Emerald class have retold the story of ‘Chicken Licken’ this week. 

 

Garnet: In Art, the children have used different grades of pencils to create texture 

and tone. The created some lovely pieces of artwork. 

 

 Sapphire: Sapphire Class have been measuring volume in ml in maths. Pupils 

estimated how much water was in an object before putting it to the test! Well done, 

fantastic effort by all. 

 

Amethyst: The class has begun their new art unit, learning about impressionist artist 

Claude Monet. They used water colour techniques and created wax resist paintings 

of waterlilies. 

 

 

We Read for Life 

Our caretaker, Mr Reynolds, has 

shared his favourite book with us this 

week. 

 

‘The Hobbit’ 

 by J.R.R Tolkien. 

 This is part of the 

 ‘Lord of the Rings’ 

 collection. 

 Mr Reynolds has 

 rated this 5 stars! 
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Staff/Pupil Shout out’s! 

Our staff shout out goes to Mrs Crowcroft and Mrs 

Woodcock for being CPD champions of the week. On 

Thursday, they attended Maths Hub training in Acton 

Trussell. During this time they participated in Maths Mastery 

and Numbersense Maths – practical SEND strategies.  

TOGETHER helping all children to LEARN through exploration 

& investigation. 

 

 

 

 

 

Twitter/Facebook  
Please follow/like our 

Twitter/Facebook page to keep up to 

with our school news! 

@MoorFirst     
 

Our Website 

www.moorfirstschool.co.uk 

Please visit our website for any 

information on our school 

 

Headteacher/Office Email 

headteacher@moor.staffs.sch.uk 

office@moor.staffs.sch.uk 

 

 

Competition Time 

We are asking children to design a ‘please pick up dog poo’ 

poster. These posters will then be displayed around the 

village to encourage all dog owners to pick up their dog’s 

poo! Please hand your poster into the school office. We will 

pick one winner per year group to have the dog poo 

squishes prize, seen below. 

 

Gallery 

 

Maypole Dancers 

Well done to all of our wonderful Maypole Dancers who 

performed twice at Biddulph Moor Well-Dressing last 

weekend. They did us all super proud! We would also like to 

thank Jill, our maypole teacher who always puts in lots of 

time and effort to ensure they all perform to their best 

ability.  

Co-Opted Governor 

We are very pleased to announce that Mrs A Dale has been 

appointed as our co-opted governor from September 2024. 

Our governing body are looking forward to welcoming her. 

 

There is further changes due to happen within our governing 

body. Information regarding this will be sent in due course 

once all roles/resignations are decided.   
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.moorfirstschool.co.uk/
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